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Dear David,

Chung Wah Association Mid Autumn Festival 2012

Thank you to Masti Bollywood for performing at our Mid Autumn Festival on Sunday 30 September 2012.
It is a free entry family event, representing the second most important festival on the chinese calendar.
The Mid Autumn Festival originated from China and is widely celebrated in most Asian countries as well
as in the Western countries with Chinese communities. The significance of this event is a family reunion
whereby the whole family will get together with their relatives and friends to have moon cakes and tea
and admire the full moon.

Masti Bollywood provided such a happy and energetic performance, which was well enjoyed by the
audience, it was the highlight of our show. Thank you again for volunteering your time and expertise for
our community event. Hope to work with you again in the future.

Kind regards,

J
Jen Nie Chong
Cultural Co-ordinator
Chung Wah Association




